
Sending	Thoughts	and	Prayers:	Justin Lawson & Family, Bob Reber’s Cousin, Austin O’Neil 
Surgeries:		Cindy Layne 
Sympathy:		Jake Richards in passing of Doug Richards, Dennis Millert’s Wife Passed, Becky Kaster 
Grandmother passed, Tim Shield's Grandmother Passed, Christina Smith’s Grandmother passed, 
Brenda Johnson Uncle passed, Paul Woodson wife & Carrie Richardson Step Mom Sandy Woodson 
passed. 
Congratulations:	Vicki Davis became a Great Grandma to a baby boy.  
Kacey Shields and his girlfriend Braidey Aowe had a baby girl. 
 
Remember those listed in Family Matters in your thoughts and prayers. Contact Sharon Reber with any 
family matters at (816) 665-4987 or by email hreber9@hotmail.com  

FROM THE DESK OF THE PRESIDENT:  

Central Auto Racing Boosters 

FAMILY MATTERS:  

Dear  Members: 

We are in full swing of our busy race season with our activities starting. In this Special Summer Edition 
Newsletter you will ϐind out important dates and activities that are going on with our organization. Please 
make note of the dates and plan on attending. We have lots of exciting things planned. We had our CARB 
Night at the Races at US 36 Speedway on June 7th and signed up new and old members along with new 
Kid’s Club members. Our next CARB Night will be at Valley Speedway on June 28th in place of Lakeside 
Speedway original date. We are asking for donations for bike give a-ways for our kids that night. If you are 
interested in purchasing or donating money please feel free to contact me at  (913) 787-5388.  Please 
remember Lakeside Speedway Owners in your thoughts and prayers  in their time of need. Hope to see 
you all at the Races or one of our Activities.  

 

Sincerely, 

Justin Lawson 

CARB President 

 

       SUMMER  EDITION 



SPARK PLUG KID’S CLUB:  
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As you all know we received donations to purchase a new track  and we are happy to say they got to race 
on the new track at US 36 Speedway June 7th. The kids had a blast. The next Pinewood Derby Race will 
be at Valley Speedway on June 28th.  Spark Plugs Kids Club is for kids 12 and under who are non- 
drivers. The Spark Plug Kids Club was started by a 6 year old with a passion for racing. For $10, kids 
receive admission to the CARB-supported tracks on CARB nights, a pinewood derby car, and special 
events just for our Spark Plug members. If you are interested in signing up your child or children, please 
reach out to Heather Reber (816) 885-4653 or Chelsea Ballew (913) 205-0265, or go to our website 
KCCARB.com and sign-up through PayPal.  If you are interested in volunteering, please let Chelsea know. 
We will have several events throughout the year and it wouldn’t be possible without volunteers. 

As of June13th the total amount of blood donated is 4 pints for 2019. We are very much in need of 
blood donors for 2019.  

C.A.R.B. has always committed to donating 50 pints per year. It is such a simple thing to do. Some 
day, you or a family member may have to use this service. I am asking all of my fellow friends, 
racecar drivers and race fans to take a few minutes and donate blood in C.A.R.B.’s name.   

C.A.R.B.’S computer code is ZO. 

Please use this code when you give blood or platelets. 

BLOOD BANK 

The	locations	for	donating	are	at:	

4040	Main	K.C.,	Mo.	

7800	W.	110TH	ST.	Suite	108	O.P.,	Ks.	

7285	North	Oak	St.	Trafϐicway,	Gladstone,	Mo.	

296	S.W.	Blue	Parkway,	Lee’s	Summit,	Mo.	

1124	W.	40	Highway,	Blue	Springs,	Mo.	

3122	Frederick	Blvd.	St.	Joseph,	Mo.	

16465	W.	119th	St.	Olathe,	Ks.	66061	(New)	



 

KNOXVILLE TRIP 
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We’re trying to gauge interest in renting a C.A.R.B. Bus up to Knoxville, Iowa for our CARB Night with 
Friends Sept. 12th! $45 includes bus fare AND ticket to the Races for Members ($60 for non-
members & includes a new CARB Membership)! It’s a Thursday night Late Model Show and we 
already have a Suite reserved! Please reach out to Jeff Siler @ (913) 375-2585 or on our Facebook to 
let us know if you are interested. 

The 64rd Annual Central Auto Racing Boosters Banquet, 1st annual Pool Tournament, the 27th 
Annual Bowl-A-Thon, Drivers/Fans Appreciation Picnic in October; and our General Membership 
Meeting dates will be posted on our website and/or Facebook when we ϐinalize everything. 

TBD: 

Here is the updated list for CARB Nights. On this night you can renew your membership or bring a 
friend and have them join. We are in need of donations for bikes for kids. If you would like to donate 
a bike or even money to help purchase one for the upcoming nights please reach out to any Board 
Members and they will be able to assist you. 

 

CARB-Supported Tracks:  
Valley Speedway, June 28th, 2019  
Bethany Speedway, July 27,2019  

I-35 Speedway-Saturday, September 7, 2019  
Special Knoxville at the Races for CARB members September 12, 2019 

 

C.A.R.B.  NIGHT AT THE RACES:  

MEMBERSHIP: 

Have you checked to see when your membership expires? Please contact Bob Reber regarding 
your renewal date, change of address or delivery method. Membership dues are $15 per year and 
can be renewed at any event/meeting, PayPal, or by mail to: CARB c/o Bob Reber, 8613 
Winchester, Kansas City, MO 64138 or call him at (816) 665-4987.  



C.A.R.B. Merchandise  

CARB T‐shirts $15 each or 2 for $25  
CARB Hat $15 each  
 
You may purchase at any CARB Event or General 
Membership MeeƟng. 

T-Bones & CARB CAR SHOW 

Once again CARB will be at the T-Bones game on Sunday, August 11th. The car show will 
be at 10:00 am and game will be at 1:05 pm.  We are getting a group discount tickets 
and you can buy tickets for $10.00. More info will be posted on Facebook as soon as the 
rest of the details are ϐinalized. 

Our new Pinewood Derby Track. Thank you everyone that donated. 
~Sparky’s Kid’s 
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C.A.R.B.  
c/o Bob Reber  
8613 Winchester Ave.  
Kansas City, MO 64138  

CARB	OFFICERS: 
President:  Justin Lawson (913) 787-5388 
Vice President: Shelby Manthe (913) 827-2054 
Secretary: Nicole Lawson  
Treasurer: Linda Howell  
Membership Secretary: Bob Reber (816) 665-4987 
Sergeant-At-Arms:  Larry Waters (913) 219-9240 
Sergeant-At-Arms: Jeff Siler (913) 375-2585 
 
BOARD	OF	DIRECTORS: 
Chelsea Ballew (913) 205-0265 
Debbie Hand (913) 207-2252 
Ray Hughes (816) 489-8533 
Danny Kalina (816) 436-1684 
Marilee Kalina (816) 210-8708 
Cindy Layne (816) 519-8860 
Heather Reber (816) 885-4653 
Myron Powell 

 

 

We are on the Web! 

HOF	OFFICERS:	
President: Karen Darling (660) 886-3989 
Vice President: Dave Tyson (816) 896-2450 
Secretary: Cindy Layne (816) 519-8860 
Treasurer: Brenda Johnson (913) 396-1770 
 
BOARD	OF	DIRECTORS:		
Debbie Bergman (913) 683-2390 
J.D. Cormack (816) 454-2263 
Ray Cunningham (913) 789-9487 
Sherry Emily (816) 223-2054 
Bobby Layne (816) 476-7223 
Donna Marrs (913) 888-0539 
Terri Martin (816) 548-5563 
Teresa Ossman (785) 231-9802 
Darin Woodward (816) 550-8623 


